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NHI PRINTING NEW CARDS FOR EMPLOYER/ EMPLOYEE GROUPS 

 

The public is advised that National Health Insurance (NHI) of the Virgin Islands is 

printing new cards for employer/ employee groups, in addition to new registrants.  

Employers are asked to submit updated employee lists, the names of their 

dependants, and all old NHI cards before new cards are issued.  

Other beneficiary groups will be notified of the process for obtaining their new 

cards in due time. They are also asked to note that existing cards are still effective.  

The NHI team thanks the public for your continued patience and apologises for 

any inconvenience caused.  

Contact NHI at 852-7860/ 7863 or email info@vinhi.vg for more information.  
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Contact April T. Glasgow 
Telephone (284) 852-7875 

Cell (284) 442-4507 
Email aglasgow@vinhi.vg 

Website www.vinhi.vg 
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